
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 9:41 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Annie Liang <Annie.Liang@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift 

  

Hello Steve & Chasse, 

  

Last week the office received two candles and one odor eliminating spray from Murphy Mendez, a new 

business owner in the ward. The total of the items is $27 plus taxes. We accepted on behalf of the City 

and will use in the ward office. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Carlos Díaz 

Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 

773.254.6677 

 


